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KOMUNIKAT 

First Step to Nobel Prize in Physics 

 

 

 

 

 

Participation in the XI competition “First Step to Nobel Prize in Physics” 

 

We would like to remind that the competition papers should reach the organizers 

by March 31, 2006. So, we ask you for sending your paper(s) to the organizers 

early enough. 

As regards other conditions of participation, they can be found on our www page: 

“First Step to Nobel Prize in Physics”: http://info.ifpan.edu.pl/firststep 

 

We wish all the participants very good results!  

Yours sincerely, 

 Waldemar Gorzkowski  
 President of the FS 

E-mail address: gorzk@ifpan.edu.pl 

 

 


